
CHANE RA AGM 20th September 2018 

Summary report. 

 

This year’s AGM an encouraging audience of 13 residents of the Parish, faced by 8 existing 

Committee Members. 

The open meeting generated 3 new members to the Association, 2 of whom volunteered for 

positions on the new Committee. 

 

Richard Weavis, who has occupied the Chair for 2 years, had earlier announced that he would 

be stepping down. 

He thanked John Letheren, who also stepped down as Treasurer. 

John has been a conscientious and meticulous Treasurer for the Residents’ Association for as 

many years as anyone can remember. His accounts have always been immaculate … without 

the aid of a computer! 

 

David Rodgers, a long-time resident and enthusiastic supporter of HDRA, (which became 

CHANE in 2016,) reluctantly accepted the Chair, and David Parkin, a relatively new resident, 

stepped up as the new Treasurer. 

 

There was one very important matter we overlooked … 

VOTE OF THANKS TO THE OUTGOING CHAIRMAN! 

Well done and thank you, Richard, for steering us through the last 2 years. 


